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Good morning, Mr. Howden. 

Please accept my comment regarding Texas Lottery Commission. 

I have had the pleasure and opportunity to work with the Texas Lottery Commission for 
several years. I admire the Commission's dedication to the public, the service they provide to 
the people and players, and the care for which they take to ensure the public plays the lottery 
responsibly. The entertainment is fun, exciting, and innovative, but also has a solid impact on 
the revenue it generates and the dedication to Texas education and support of our veterans. 
The employees are supportive, professional and create an environment where all involved 
want to do what's right for the state and the public they serve. 

Respectfully, 

Stephanie Martinez 
Services Co IServices/Business Centers & Vending Operations 
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